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Report of Deeksharambh 2024 

 

ICFAI School of Architecture (ISArch) has conducted Desskharambh or the Induction and Orientation 

program for the incoming batch 2023-2028 from 4th September 2023 to 8th September 2023. The day 

started through the Welcome Address by Principal and Professor Munawar Pasha. Principal welcomed 

all the new students and congratulated them. He encouraged them and described the ways of ISArch. 

This was followed by the guided campus tour of the new candidates. The following day the candidates 

interacted with the faculty. Then the candidates were oriented towards rules and regulations of 

academics and examinations at ISArch. They are acquainted with the Student Information System (SIS) 

by Student Service Desk (SSD). The students were given lectures on Universal Human Values by Prof. 

Nikita Manvi and Prof. Sumita Rajeshyam on the last two days of Desskharambh as mandated by UGC. 

Thus concluded the Desskharambh for the incoming batch 2023-2028 of ISArch. 

 


